
 
 

Steadfast Devotion To Kingdom Building 
 

IMPACTING LIVES IN KENYA……    V6N1 Jan 2025  

A NEW YEAR IS HERE AS WE LOOK BACK TO DECEMBER 

     We give all the glory to our God, Who has directed and enabled us to accomplish so much in 2024.     

It was another year with many lives changed, continuing TGA’s education of our children, Discipleship 

Training and new places of true worship. All the result of many of you giving to make a difference in 

Kenya. 

Last Month of the Year – December 

     Our Christmas Celebration of Triumphant Grace Academy was a great success with alot smiles and 

everyone shouting asante, asante sana! (thank you, thank you so much!) The staff and I especially thank 

Bill & his family for making this possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     Each of our girls received a new dress & our boys new trousers & shirts.  

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          TGA Children & Guardians                 TGA Teachers 

 

 
(cont’d) 



 
 

Steadfast Devotion To Kingdom Building 
 

 

     Our pastors, leaders and staff will continue to serve utilizing all the resources that are given. By God’s 

grace, as from the beginning 100% of the funding FLMK receives hits the ground in Kenya without any 

administrative costs. Those who have come and labored alongside us know this to be true.  

     To those of you who have and are supporting the work of FLMK, may God abundantly bless your 

lives, extend your territories and lead you to accomplish all that He has placed in your hearts. 

 

 

“That day will soon arrive without warning… let us bring in the last days harvest.” 

                                 

       Prayer Requests:  

Pray God will provide sponsors for unsponsored children at TGA. 

Pray for our pastors who have daily challenges shepherding their people 

Pray that God will bring peace and stability to Kenya in its government and its people.                             

Pray for those who desire to come to Kenya to be part of the work FLMK is accomplishing. 

 

Thank you all for your prayers and financial support… “Asante na asante” (Thank you and thank you) 

 

     If you would like to make a donation, you can donate at www.fulllifeministrykenya.com   Or you can 

send a check to: FLMK 1219 Vera Cruz Street Mission, TX 78572 or use Zelle 956-578-2683 

Please use our email to reply, ask questions or comment: fulllifeministrykenya@gmail.com  

Mungu akubariki, (God Bless you,)  

Kenny Chivington (Bishop) US: 956-578-2683 Kenya: +254 794260077   

Getrude Amianda (Editor) 

Dawn Chivington (Kenya Children & Women’s Director) 956-566-7319 
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